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Naugatuck Avenue Drainage Improvements
DOT Project # 83-262
F.A.P. No. 1083(107)

The City of Milford in conjunction with the State of Connecticut and the Federal Government is
embarking on a drainage construction project on Naugatuck Avenue to help alleviate the
flooding problems this section of the road has during times of substantial rainfall.

It is a City, State & Federally funded project that will start on Monday, October 5, 2015 and has
305 calendar days to completion. The area where construction will begin is at the intersection of
Beaver Brook where Naugatuck Avenue (by the VFW Building) and will continue up the center
of Naugatuck Avenue to the intersection of Bridgeport Avenue (US Rte 1). The drainage project
will also carry over to Bridgeport Avenue East of the Naugatuck Avenue intersection for
approximately 200 ft. +/-. This project will have road closures and detours throughout the
construction period. The City of Milford website will have a link showing the project limits and
our road detour map for your review

There will be a construction area in Edgemont Park for the storing of materials and equipment
and will be restored upon completion of the project.

To better serve you please direct questions to the Engineering Department at 203-783-3261 or
Email mailbox-Engineering@ci.milford.ct.us. Thank you for your patience in this matter.
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